1. Many candidates belong to the OBC/MOBC category but were rejected due to the delay in
submitting the NCL certificate at the time of admission. The committee has decided to extend the
submission date for the NCL certificate until August 19, 2024. If the candidate fails to submit the
original NCL certificate by August 19, 2024, their admission will be cancelled and they will be converted

to the UR category, allowing them to participate in the next round or in the spot round subject to
availability of vacancy.

2. Similarly, for EWS candidates, the last date for submitting the certificate is August 19. If they fail to
submit it, their admission will be cancelled and they will be converted to the UR category, allowing
them to participate in the next round , or in the spot round subject to availability of vacancy.

3. Candidates who have entered incorrect marks during registration will be rejected for this round
but will be allowed to participate in spot counselling, subject to vacancy.



